
 
 

May 4, 2022 

 

Dear Colleague: 

In an effort to ensure that all Members have an opportunity to provide input into the Appropriations process, we 
invite you to testify on the agencies and programs under the jurisdiction of the State, Foreign Operations, and 
Related Programs Subcommittee. 

Members may testify orally or through submitted written testimony for the record. 

The Members’ Day Hearing will be Tuesday, May 17th, 2022, beginning at 1:00 pm. 

Please submit requests to testify by e-mail with the subject line “Request to Testify” to Jean Kwon 
(Jean.Kwon@mail.house.gov) by close of business on Wednesday, May 11, 2022.  Each Member will be 
provided five minutes to testify, and your complete testimony will be included in the hearing record. 

If you wish to provide input but are unable to participate orally, written testimony can be submitted to the 
Subcommittee for placement in the public hearing record.  Specific details for submitting testimony can be 
found here on the Appropriations Committee website. 

Thank you for your interest in the State, Foreign Operations, and Related Programs Subcommittee.  If you have 
any questions or require further information, please contact the Subcommittee at 202-225-2042. 

     Sincerely, 
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